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Rusert-Kelly retires after 23 years of service to Hamburg IDA 

Hamburg, New York – 4  January 2022 – Village of Hamburg resident Norma 

Rusert-Kelly has served the Town of Hamburg Industrial Deveopment Agency 

since her appointment on December 7, 1998, the longest term of any board 

member in agency history.  

HIDA Executive Driector, Sean Doyle said, “ Norma was instrumental in 

bringing major development projects such as FedEx and the Oaks at South Park 

to the Town of Hamburg.”   Chairman Andrew Palmer congratulated Rusert-

Kelly’s service saying,  “ The continued growth of Hamburg would and could 

not happen without the support of dedicated volunteers such as Norma.” 
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